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EFFECTIVE DATE: APRIL 1, 2022 

 
The Agency for Persons with Disabilities (APD) is updating the APD iConnect system so that 
approved services on Plans for the current Fiscal Year (FY) 2021-2022 will continue into FY 2022-
2023.   
 
APD is automating the continuation of Plans into Fiscal Year 2022-2023, as much as possible, to 
reduce the workload of WSCs, CDC+ Consultants, and APD staff.  APD anticipates that the Plans 
and Budget tabs within APD iConnect will be unavailable from April 8, 2022, through April 13, 
2022.  However, other functionality within APD iConnect used by WSCs and CDC+ Consultants will 
remain available.   
 
APD will copy Plans for iBudget Florida waiver clients that are in Approved, Pending, or No Review 
Required status where one or more planned services have an end date of June 30, 2022.  Plans in 
Draft status will not be copied. Plans for CDC+ clients in Approved or No Review Required statuses 
only will be copied.  
 
If the WSC or CDC+ Consultant must address an immediate client emergency while the APD 
iConnect Plans tab is unavailable, please contact the APD Regional office for assistance. 


